
St. Thomas School 

69 North Avenue 

Sanford, ME 04073 

 

 

To:    Parents, Students & Staff 

From:  St. Thomas School 

Re:   Annual Notification Concerning Asbestos 

Date:   School year 2024-25 

 

As required by 40 CFR Part 763, “Asbestos Containing Materials in Schools” annual 

notification is required to be distributed to all occupants of school buildings which 

contain asbestos. 

 

St. Thomas School has been inspected for the presence of asbestos containing 

materials.  A written plan for the management of these materials has been developed 

and approved by the Diocese.  These plans are available for inspection at the school 

office.  

 

The inspection and plans identify the asbestos containing materials to be in a non-

hazardous condition and presents no health hazards to the students, parents, or staff.  

This notification is not designed to alarm you, but to notify you of the presence of the 

material. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school at 324-5832 for further 

information. 

 

Cc:  Shelly Wheeler 

      Superintendent of Maine Catholic Schools 
 


